
Jason Hirko
Colorado River Properties LLC
607 E. Blanco Road, Suite 2475
Boerne, TX 78006

Boerne Historic Landmark Commission
124 Old San Antonio Road
Boerne, TX 78006

Dear Committee Members,

I am writing this letter to you in hopes of receiving your permission to modify the exterior of the 
building that I own at 179 S. Main Street. My goal is to eventually bring the building back closer 
to its original appearance. However, the first step of my renovation process is to remove the 
stone structure on the Northwest corner of the property. This structure was added to 
accommodate a staircase (which has long since been removed) leading to the second floor, with 
estimates have it being added in the 1960’s. The structure was built using a much different 
stone than is found anywhere else on the building. The original walls of the building appear to 
be intact behind the structure. By removing this structure, the building will not only look 
considerably better, but will be closer to the original building design. 

I would like to ask the committee for permission to demolish this structure and leave the original 
stone of the building behind the structure exposed. I have included two pictures, one from the 
1920’s and one from the 1940’s for your reference, showing the structure not part of the 
building. Thank you very much for your consideration. 

Sincerely,

 
Jason Hirko








